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25th May 2011 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
When we come back after half term, we are going to be working closely on transition from 
Nursery to Reception.  To begin this, we will be asking the Nursery children to line up in the 
playground, rather than using the Nursery door.   
 
Please line your child up next to the parked vehicles, alongside the black fence. 
 
An adult will be there from 12.30pm to greet the children and lead them into class. 
 
If you are any later than 12.30pm then please take your child to the office to book them in 
before bringing them to Nursery. 
 
This will allow your child to continue to become independent and ready for Reception in 
September.  Parents will not be allowed to enter through the black gates, due to the safety of 
the children.   
 
The Nursery door will no longer be in use at the start of the session, but you should still collect 
your child from the Nursery door as normal at the end of the session. 
 
I hope you have an enjoyable half term break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Morgan 
NURSERY TEACHER 
 
 
 
 


